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My concern focuses on the impact of the tunnel on Dawn Fraser Baths. The baths have just 
been renovated and the water has been cleaner than ever; but the work on the tunnel will move 
sediment and toxic materials and this will affect the water quality of the baths severely as well as 
water sports such as sailing. 


